
 

Congratulations!  Completing a rigorous graduate program is a significant 

accomplishment.  You and your fellow classmates should take great pride in the 

work you completed during your time at Daniel Morgan.  The faculty and staff are 

confident that the DMGS programs will prepare you for successful careers in both 

the public and private sector.  For those students I had the privilege of working 

with, whether in class or as part of your thesis committee, I want to express my 

gratitude for your hard work and dedication.  I look forward to hearing about your 

future accomplishments.  If there's anything I can do to assist you, don't hesitate to 

reach out.  In the meantime, take some time to enjoy this moment. 

  

Professor Gary Ross 

 


